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Steele, Valerie S

From: Mann, Thomas L <timann@ncdot.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 2:24 PM

To: Steele, Valerie S

Cc: Michael Player; ashook@tbeclt.com
Subject: RUQ On Airport Obstruction Removal IFE

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails by clicking the “Report Phish” button.

Dear Ms. Steele,

The NCDOT DOA has concluded its independent fee review of the above-mentioned project. This review determined
that the fee proposed by your consultant is within 10% of the independent estimate. For this reason, no additional
negotiation is required. Please feel free to proceed with this project. Please let me know if you need more information
or assistance.

Thanks,

Tommy Mann, PE

Airport Project Manager

Division of Aviation

North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT)

919 814 0554 office
984 344 3080 mobile
timann@ncdot.qgov

FedEx/UPS Delivery/Certified Mail
1050 Meridian Drive
Morrisville, NC 27560

USPS Mail
1560 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1560
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Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed

Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.



